
Subject: Re: District-level aggregates
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Wed, 03 May 2017 20:36:01 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is another response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum: 

Yes, you are correct.  I believe that in all recent surveys, displacement is within district
boundaries, but this was not always required.  Even when displacement across a boundary is
possible, it shouldn't happen often. But to be safe, you should check. 
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